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RESIDENTIAL CLEAN-UP WEEK
CITY OF MINERAL POINT
					    

The Residential Clean-Up will be as follows:

	August 17th & 18th, 2020			All residents on south side
							of Fountain Street


	August 19th & 20th, 2020			All residents on north side 
							of Fountain Street

THERE WILL BE NO BRUSH PICKUP AT THIS TIME.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be only (1) stop per household.  NO pickup of Commercial property.

Items that WILL NOT be picked up:  appliances, electronics, construction or remodeling material, batteries, and tires.

Please put all junk in bags or neat piles by the curb, or they will not be picked up.  Each residence is allowed a 10-foot by 4-foot by 4-foot area.  

Paint Cans – paint must be dry and lids removed

There will be NO fall cleanup

Thank you.

_________________________________
Todd Doney, Street Foreman
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